
The museum collects and preserves objects of a historical nature related to Girl Scouting and its 
members, especially within Girl Scouts of San Jacinto Council or its historical predecessors, that are 
important comparative or reference materials about the history of the Girl Scout Movement.

Our scope of collections is as follows: "[Our purpose is] to 
collect and preserve objects of an historical nature related 
to Girl Scouting and its members, especially in the area 
now comprising the Girl Scouts of San Jacinto Council; and 
to promote interest in and disseminate information about 
the history of Girl Scouting within the Council."

The Goodykoontz Museum of Girl Scout History is happy 
to accept objects that fit our scope of collections. These 
object may include, but are not limited to, the following: 
uniforms (sashes, vests, dresses, shirts, hats, socks, etc.), 
badges/patches/pins, Girl Scout memorabilia (hats, cups, 
plaques, dolls, etc.), pre-2000s resources (leader books, 
Girl Scout magazines, badge books, handbooks, etc.) or 
photographs illustrating girl activities, historical moments, 
prominent individuals or other special moments. (We ask 
that with all photographs, please include a piece of paper 
detailing the date, location, who is featured and a brief description.)

If you are interested in donating items to the museum, you must fill out the gift agreement and include it 
with your donation. The agreement donation form can be found at gssjc.org/museum.

Donations are accepted on a non-loan, non-restricted basis; the museum will share deaccession 
procedures upon request. GSSJC asks that donations not be left as a "doorstep donation" with no 
documentation. In doing so, you are authorizing GSSJC with the right to either accession the items into 
their collection or dispose of them as needed if the items do not fit collecting policies, are duplicates of 
items already in the collection or for any other applicable reason.

Item Donations to the Goodykoontz 
Museum of Girl Scout History

For inquiries about donations, please contact 
the Council History Committee staff partner 
at history@sjgs.org or 713-292-0300.


